

MRS K CRAIG
HEAD OF ACADEMY
SMITH'S WOOD ACADEMY
WINDWARD WAY
SMITH'S WOOD
BIRMINGHAM, B36 OUE
T: 0121 788 4100

30th November 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 11 Information Evening - Monday 11th December 2017 at 5.30pm

I am writing to invite you to our Year 11 Information Evening, specifically aimed at supporting your son/daughter with their GCSE English and Mathematics. The evening will focus on strategies to improve results that can be used both in and out of school. We will also be distributing the results from our recent mock examination series.

This is the second time we have run such an event. Our previous evening was very well attended, and we hope you found it most useful. We look forward to receiving your support again, as previously, at this evening.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Craig

Head of Academy